
From: Ramos, Irma L. 
Sent: 7/14/2014 12:08:11 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Confirming upcoming visit 

Hi Laura, 

I confirmed with Denise. This tour remains on her calendar. 

Please let me know if Denise will need safety equipment or anything else I may not be 
aware of. 

Thank you. 

Irma L. Ramos 

Executive Secretary 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

Administration Branch 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-1736 

Fax (415) 703-2143 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Saturday, July 12, 2014 12:37 PM 
To: Ramos, Irma L. 
Subject: Confirming upcoming visit 
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mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Irma - Wanted to confirm that Denise is still planning to come to San Ramon on July 22 to tour 
the Gas Control Center. 

Let me know if that still works? Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , . 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/ 
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